
Township of Guelph/Eramosa Project No. 2210 

Digital Gateway Signs   July 21, 2023 

 
 

Guelph/Eramosa Township 

New Digital Municipal Gateway Signage 

Project No. 2210 
 

ADDENDUM No. 2 

July 21st, 2023 

 
1. GENERAL 

 

.1 Administration:  The submission deadline in response to the RFQ to the Township of 

Guelph/Eramosa is set for July 24th, 2023 before 3:00pm. 

Submissions should be sent digitally to Samuel Herschorn at 

sherschorn@grinham.ca 

 

.2 Site Walk-Through Only contractors who attended the mandatory Site Briefing will be 

eligible to submit a bid on this project.  

 

.3 This Addendum shall form an integral part and shall be read in conjunction with 

the documents issued for Tender, dated June 29, 2023. This Addendum shall take precedence 

over all requirements to the aforementioned tender documents with which it may prove to be 

at variance. 

 

.4 Receipt of this Addendum shall be acknowledged on the Bid Form as a part of the 

submission. Failure to do so may subject the Proponent to disqualification. 

 

.5 This Addendum contains: 

  

.1 Part 1 – General  

.2 Part 2 – Clarifications 

.3 Part 3 - Attachments 

 

 

2. QUESTIONS 

 

 Question 1: Please clarify if for the 5 LED signs the top of the pylon is illuminated with push 

through acrylic letters or just 1/8” aluminum painted? 

 Answer: The top of the sign should be illuminated with push through acrylic lettering. 
 

 

 

End of Addendum No. 2 
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